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I have observed the official responses of our State and local governments,  I have confidence
in our Governor and staff and think the response has been timely and appropriate to the
pandemic emergency we confront.
 Federal help could be much greater, but our State guides have so far, successfully flattened
the curve of infections and deaths. I am grateful for Governor Brown's wise and reasoned
approach which has surely saved lives. 

Sent from Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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